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8th April 2020 

 
 
 
Dear Sarah 
 
 
 
Due to the operational and logistical challenges presented by the ongoing CV-19 crisis, 
including the UK FRC moratorium on company reporting, the publication of G4S’s 2019 
Integrated Annual Report, from which we produce our UN Global Compact Communication 
On Progress, will be delayed until May 2020. 
 
Please accept this letter as our request for a period of grace and an extension to the current 
Communication On Progress reporting deadline of 9th April 2020. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nigel Lockwood 
Head of Government Relations & CSR (G4S plc) 
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